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Pacific Surfliner April 2018 Schedule Change Performance Update

On April 1, 2018, the regularly-planned biannual schedule change for the Pacific Surfliner passenger
rail service was implemented. The schedule change included operational adjustments that were
necessary to facilitate the implementation of peak-period service between Los Angeles and Ventura -
Santa Barbara counties. A detailed evaluation of the available ridership data since the April 1, 2018
schedule change has been performed as requested by the Board of Directors. The results of this
analysis are presented for consideration.
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